
 

 

 

P.G.L – Boreatton Park 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We have arranged a ‘Residential Trip to P.G.L’ for year 6 pupils 

(current year 5 pupils) 10th – 14th October 2022.  Our trips to Boreatton 

Park have always been hugely anticipated and very successful with the 

children. 

The residential trip is a 4-night, 5-day multi activity stay, all meals, activities 

and coaches are included.  We anticipate the cost to be £150.00, which is 

heavily subsidised by school and can be paid in monthly instalments of 

£30.00. 

The trip is dependent on numbers, therefore, if your child would like to 

attend this trip please complete the slip below with make the initial deposit 

of £30.00 via teachers 2 parents or by card at the school office.  

NO CASH. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. S. Lea 

Headteacher 

______________________________________________________ 

 

My child would like to secure a place on the PGL Trip in October 2022 

 

Child’s Name _________________________________ Class______ 

 

Signed ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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